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DIVISION ADVISORY
No. é}g ,5.2018

To: Heads of Public Hementary and Secondary Schools
From: OIC-Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Bureau of Fire [BFP) Safety Campaign

Date: rebruary 20, 2018

This is fo inform all concerned that in the observance of the Bureau of Fire
Protection’s (BFP) Fire Safety Campaign for this year, a series of fire prevention activities
and programs will be implemented to educate, inform, and equip the general
populace in fire prevention and awareness,

In this regard, the Angeles City Fire Statfion will be conducting a drawing contest
for elementary students and poster making contest for secondary students on
February 28, 2018, 10:00 AM at the Event Center, Marquee Mall, Pulung Maragul,
Angeles City.

Aftached is a lefter from FCINSP Jose Raymundo B. Manimbo, City Fire Marshal,
for reference and information.
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Kudos from the Angeles City Fire Station and the Bureau of Fire Protection (BFP)

As we observe the BFP’s Fire Safety Campaign for this year, a series of fire prevention
activities and programs will be implemented to educate, inform, and equip the general
populace in fire prevention and awareness.

As part of the Fire Prevention activities, BFP Nationwide will be conducting Fire
Prevention Games and Contests in the unit level of every fire station.

In this regard, the Angeles City Fire Station will be conducting Art Contests which is
considered as one of the highlight activities during the celebration of Fire Prevention
Month. There will be drawing contest for primary students and poster making contest for
secondary students and is scheduled this coming 28 1000H February 2018
{Wednesdayy}, {o be held at the Event Centar of Marguee Mail, Pulung Maragul, Angeles

City.

In connection, the undersigned respectfully request your presence to grace the said
activity and serve as our guest of honor. F urthermore, we are seeking your assistance in
providing us two personne!l from your department/ division to serve as iudges for the
essay writing contest. We strongly believe that this activity will showcase our enthusiasm
and that of the participants in promoting awareness with regard to fire prevention and
safety.

For any concerns and inquiries, please contact us through FO1 Rushmae V Canque with
mobile number 0998-245-2385.

Requesting your earnest support.

Respectfully yours,

FCINSP J@SE RAYMUND B MANIMBO :
City Fire Marshal



